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January 23, 2019 
 
 
Dear 8th Grade Parents, 
 
As a part of our 8th grade incentive program, students are working towards earning 
behavior points in order to attend trips and other smaller incentives.  One of the 
incentives that students voted as their choice is lunch out.  Students who earn the set 
number of points in a week will be able to leave the building escorted by a teacher to 
purchase their own lunch.  They will bring their food back to the cafeteria to eat. 
 
If you DO NOT wish for your child to leave the building during lunch, please send a 
written note addressed to Mrs. Rhoads stating that your son/daughter does NOT have 
permission to participate in this incentive. 
 
Thank you! 
 

 
Principal Ricks & the SGL 8th Grade Team 


